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From: Citlali Perez

To: Brown, Don

Cc: mminuche@Ivejo.org

Subject: [External] R2024-017: Public Comment
Date: Monday, April 28, 2025 4:43:07 PM

Dear Don Brown,

Please docket this email as a public comment for R2024-017 in the Matter of Proposed Clean
Car and Truck Standards: Proposed Section 35 I11. Admin Code 242,

Thank you for receiving my Public comment. | am a Chicago resident and live in 60629. |
support the Illinois Pollution Control Board adopting the Proposed Clean Car and Truck
Standards! These standards are important because we all deserve to breathe clean air.

Living on the south side, asthma and other health issues have been commonplace amongst my
community including close loved ones, making it harder to work, play and simply lead a
healthy life. Just because you can't see it doesn't mean that it's not there; even CDPH
Commissioner Olusimbo Ige has admitted to the disparity of air pollution concentration on the
West and South sides.

I hope that you will take the community's demands as well as all the proof out there
into consideration.

Thank you for your time,

Citlali Perez
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